
       
                         
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

Dear Parents and Carers   27/9/21     
                            Dear Parents and Carers, in the coming months, we will be looking to 

utilize the outside areas as much as we can to see the seasonal changes 

into autumn. Please can you make sure that you child has appropriate 

clothing where needed. 

Top Tips for Separation  

 Practice short separations from 

your baby to begin with 

 Talk about what you'll do together 

later 

 Communicate to the staff what 

your child find comforting 

 Make saying goodbye a positive 

time 

 

The Hedgehog Room in Pictures! 

This week… 

                                                                                                    

Over the next week, we will be thinking 

about buses! Have you ever been on a 

bus? Have you seen buses while out and 

about? Feel free to send you photos to 

nursery@robsackwoodprimaryacademy.

org.uk 
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Rabbit 
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